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 9th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I'm writing to let you know about the graduation events we are planning to provide over the coming 

weeks. We're hoping that these will be able to continue as planned, taking into account current 

circumstances. Although the restrictions will lift on 19th July, we will continue to maintain social 

distancing measures for this event. 

 

Graduation Concert and Ceremony 

Wednesday 21st July 

5:00pm - Johnson Class Performance 

5:45pm - Turing Class Performance 

6:30pm - Graduation Ceremony 

 

The class performances will take place in the main hall - these will be live performances (rather than 

by video) and carefully managed so that social distancing can be maintained. Both classes will be in 

both performances but only one class' parents will watch each time. We ask that only two people 

per family watch the concert performance. If you have any issues with childcare for younger siblings, 

please let us know. 

 

The graduation ceremony will then take place outside - we welcome parents to bring picnics and 

blankets along. Younger siblings are welcome to come along too. We ask that families continue to 

maintain a good distance from one another throughout the event. 

 

Refreshments, including drinks and hotdogs, will be available outside, between 4:30 and 7:30. 

 

 

Visit to The Forbidden Corner 

Thursday 22nd July 

Due to the isolation of Johnson class, we have managed to reschedule the visit to The Forbidden 

Corner to Thursday 22nd July. Please note that both classes will now attend on this date (not next 

Tuesday 13th as originally planned). 

 

Graduation Lunch 

Friday 23rd July 

A special lunch will be prepared for Year 6 children on Friday 23rd July. Teachers will ask children next 

week to choose their menu for the day. 

 

We hope that these events will provide a good opportunity to celebrate your child's time at Saltaire 

Primary School and look forward to looking back on their learning journey together. We believe we 

can do this safely by putting in place careful measures and by maintaining good social distancing 

throughout. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Rob Whitehead 
Headteacher 

 

 


